HB 399 -- HEALTHCARE FOR DISABLED CHILDREN

SPONSOR: Basye

This bill prohibits any third-party payer for health care services
from limiting coverage or denying reimbursement for treatment for
physical, cognitive, emotional, mental, or developmental

disabilities in specified situations.

This bill is similar to HB 1658 (2018) and HB 1011 (2017).



